
 
 

TOYS FOR TOTS 

 
 

The Borough of Bloomingdale has once again agreed to participate in the Marine 

Corps “Toys for Tots” Program.  The mission of the Marine Toys for Tots 

foundation is to assist the U.S. Marine Corps in providing a tangible sign of hope to 

economically disadvantaged children at Christmas. 

 

If you would like to make a contribution of a new, unwrapped toy, you may drop it 

off in the box outside of the Municipal Clerk’s Office (Third Floor), 101 Hamburg 

Turnpike, Bloomingdale, NJ.  Deadline for drop off is November 27, 2017. 

 

For further information, please call Jane McCarthy, Municipal Clerk at 

973-838-0778 X239. 

 

Please help make one child’s Christmas a memorable one!  The ultimate success of 

this program depends on the support of the local community and the generosity of 

the people who donate the toys. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

Jane McCarthy 

Municipal Clerk 

Bloomingdale Toys for Tots Coordinator 



 

 

 

 


